
Joseph Neeb 

City Manager 

1110 Houston St. 
Laredo, Texas 78040 

CITY OF LAREDO 
ENGINEERJNG DEPARTMENT 

July 20, 2024 

SUBJECT: FY24-ENG-40 Lafayette Tiny Homes Project 

Dear Mr. Neeb, 

!f:i) 
�!G!i!l 
ENGINEERING 

Pursuant to the sole bid received at the City Secretary's office on Tuesday, July 16, 2024 
at 4:00 P.M. which were publicly opened, read and taken advertisement on Wednesday, 
July 17, 2024 at 10:30 A.M. 

Based on our evaluation of the sole bid received, the City of Laredo Engineering 
Department recommends that this project be awarded to Zertuche Construction Texas, 

LLC., with that bid being determined the sole responsible, responsive bidder submitted for 
our consideration in the amount not to exceed $1,467,410.00 which includes the total base 
bid, a $100,000.00 contingency allowance, Deductive Alternate No. 4, 5, and line item 8.2 
of Alternate No. 7. Bid tabulation is attached for your review. 

Please feel free to our office for any additional information related to this project. 

Favio . Rodriguez, P.E. 

Civil Engineer II 

Jose A. Valdez, Jr., Assistant City Manager 

jvaldez5@ci.laredo.tx.us 

Steve E. Landin, CPM, Assistant City Manager 

slandin@ci. laredo. tx. us 

1110 Houston St. 

PHONE: 956.791.7346 

LAREDO.TEXAS78040 

www.cityofloredo/engineering 
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